
Church Contact Information
Mike Hopkins, Minister - 606.389.1209

Mike’s email - mike@17scc.com

200 17th Street, Corbin, KY 40701
Phone - 606.528.4795    Fax - 606.528.5868

Website - www.17scc.com
Facebook@17thscc     YouTube 17scc

Secretary’s email - office@17scc.com

BULLETIN & PRAYER LIST DEADLINE
All announcements & prayer requests should be emailed 

or turned in to the office by 9 am on Thursdays.

Marvin Craig, Elder - 606.528.4826
Terry Disney, Deacon - 606.528.5068 

Gary Bennett, Elder Emeritus

The plan of Salvation according to the Scriptures…
Believe................................................................................... John 6:29
Confess......................................................................... Matthew 10:32
Repent....................................................................................Acts 3:19
Be Baptized........................................................................1 Peter 3:21
Remain Faithful............................................................Revelation 2:10
Tell Others............................................................... Matthew 28:16-20

Financial 
Report

2-21-2021
General Fund	 $2306.00
Faith Promise	 $25.00
Tithe	 $231.00

February 28th — Gladys Masters

Happy Birthday!

We pray God’s blessings upon 
you as you celebrate another year!

FEBRUARY 28, 2021

Church services now available on
@17thscc 17scc&

www.17scc.comwww.17scc.com

1717
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4th — Rodney Combs
10th — Gary Bennett
10th — Mike Hopkins

17th — Gary Waggoner
18th — Bill Davis

— March —



3 WAYS TO WATCH ONLINE SERVICES
Facebook@17thscc  |  YouTube - 17scc  |  www.17scc.com

Visit the church’s updated website at www.17scc.com
Worship service can be viewed live as well as after services. There is an ABOUT US 
tab that details what we believe as a church, offers a prayer wall, and gives more 
details for new members. 

A CALENDAR tab is available and will be updated when we resume activities at 
the church. PLEASE SHARE: Anyone who was unable to attend worship service 
the past few weeks may view past sermons on the website. 

Click on the SERMONS tab to choose and view past sermons. 
There is now an option to view and print the Sunday bulletin!

MIKE’S CHALLENGE
Mike challenged us last Sunday on the topic of truths of hospitality 

as he began his first sermon in the series Open House: Hospitality in 
the Bible. He asked us to answer the questions ‘What is home to you?’ 
and ‘Are you a person of hospitality?’. He then provided us with 3 
truths of hospitality. He left us with the reminder that God welcomes 
us so we can welcome others!

Open House Week #2
Hebrews 13:1-3; Acts 9

Life Lessons You Learned at a Young Age?
- 
-
-
Strangers are __________ without a __________

φιλοξενίαv- philoxenian (Hospitality) = “Love for Strangers”
Who are Some People in your Life that could be “Sauls”?
- 
- 
- 
- 
How to Show Hospitality?
1. __________ Everyone You __________
2. __________ People
3. Make __________ a Priority 
4. Pay __________, Be __________

_____________________________________________________
God Welcomes Us, So We Can Welcome Others

SCHEDULED TO SERVE - FEBRUARY 28TH
Communion Meditation & Prayer - Darrell Barnett  Greeter - Kim Barnett

SCHEDULED TO SERVE - MARCH 7TH
Communion Meditation & Prayer - Mark Davis  Greeter - Sara Richardson

SCHEDULED TO SERVE - MARCH 14TH
Communion Meditation & Prayer - Marcus Davis  Greeter - Carolyn Pennington

GUIDELINES FOR WORSHIP SERVICE
Please refrain from handshaking or hugging during this time. 

We want to keep everyone safe and healthy, and we want to be able to continue to 
meet and worship together. Please wear a mask or other facial covering upon en-
tering the church and remember to exit the building for socializing with others. 

We ask for everyone’s cooperation in providing a safe environment for all to worship. It 
is our prayer that as the number of COVID-19 cases decline we can resume singing during 
worship service and some normal church activities in the future. 

Masks, gloves and hand sanitizer will be available at each service.

Greeter Team Leader
WE ARE LOOKING FOR A TEAM LEADER! 

Anyone who is currently serving as a greeter and who would be interested 
in serving as the team leader for greeters, please see Mike. 

The leader will be responsible for making a schedule for greeters, ensuring 
that a greeter is present each Sunday, working with current greeters to im-
prove welcoming on Sunday mornings, and, eventually, helping to implement 
visitor friendly practices. 

RECEIVING 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
FROM THE CHURCH

Anyone in the congregation who 
would like to be added to the church 
emails and one-call notifications, 
please fill out one of the blue cards lo-
cated in the pews or front foyer table. 
Make sure you include your address, 
telephone number and email address.

PRAYER 
REQUESTS

Please submit all prayer requests or 
announcement reminders by Thursday 
of each week at 9:00 am by emailing 
the secretary or calling or messaging 
Karen Hubbs at (606) 524-2724. Please 
write prayer concerns/requests made 
on Sunday mornings on a blue card 
and place in the offering plate.

The Lookout/Christian Standard
The March edition of The Lookout/Christian Standard will be available on the 

front foyer table this Sunday. This is an excellent resource for Bible study.

Caring & Sharing Schedule
The Caring & Sharing Schedule for the month of March will be available on the 
front foyer table beginning this Sunday, February 28th. Please contact Karen 
Hubbs if you will be unable to serve on a scheduled Sunday.

Looking ahead! Doug Martin will be our 
guest speaker on Sunday, March 7th


